
The uniform shop: You can now order and pay online! 
Parents buying from our uniform shop can now order and pay online. 

The P&C has installed the Qkr! payment system. Pronounced quicker, Qkr! is a free and 
easy-to-use mobile app for iPhones and Android smartphones that makes ordering uniform 
items very simple – and hopefully easier for our many working parents and carers.  

Why is Qkr! better for parents? 

• It is a secure mobile app that allows fast and easy payments. 

• It gives parents the flexibility to place orders wherever and  
whenever they like. 

• There is no need to load funds in advance. 

• Parents pay no more than they would if they ordered over the counter – no extra/hidden 
costs. 

How do you get Qkr! app? 

1. Go to App Store on your iPhone or  
Google Play on your android phone. 

2. Search for Qkr! by MasterCard. 
3. Download the free app. 
4. Follow registration instructions. 
5. Either search for nearby schools and select Five Dock from  

the map, or type Five Dock into the search bar. 
6. Five Dock Public School will come up on the app.  

Tap on our school. 
7. Register each child on the app.  
You are now ready to use Qkr! 

What if I don't have a smart phone? 

You can use Qkr! online. You will need to register and you will then be able to order uniforms 
online. Go to https://qkr.mastercard.com/for-everyone-australia/ 

How do I collect uniform items? 

The items will be delivered to your child’s classroom. When you register, you will be asked to 
nominate your child’s class – this helps us distribute uniform items to the right classroom. 

Will I be able to order uniform items over the counter? 

We are moving towards using Qkr! for all uniform orders. However this will take some time. 
We expect to continue to offer uniform sales over the counter on Thursday afternoons for the 
foreseeable future. 

Will Qkr! be used for other payments? 

The P&C will explore extending online payments to OOSH, and will advise all parents when it 
is ready. 

It is possible other school payments will be available through Qkr! at a later date. Stay tuned! 

For any more information, email fdpsuniforms@gmail.com and someone from the P&C 
uniform shop will get back to you quickly. 
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